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ITE Responds to Administration’s Infrastructure Proposal

Washington, DC—The Institute of Transportation Engineers (ITE) issued the following statement in
response to the public release of the Administration’s infrastructure proposal:

“ITE is pleased the Administration has initiated the discussion on how to increase infrastructure
funding,” said Jeffrey F. Paniati, ITE Executive Director and CEO. “Federal leadership is essential to meet
the significant needs that exist in communities of all sizes. ITE and its members look forward to working
with the Administration and Congress to craft a final plan that will bring much needed new investments,
address the long-term stability of the Highway Trust Fund, and equitably address both urban and rural
infrastructure needs.”

About ITE

Founded in 1930, ITE is a community of transportation professionals including, transportation engineers,
transportation planners, consultants, educators, technologists, and researchers. Through meetings,
seminars, publications, and a network of more than 15,000 members working in more than 90
countries, ITE is your source for expertise, knowledge, and ideas. Learn more at www.ite.org.
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